[bookmark: _gjdgxs]From: Duty To Cooperate [mailto:DutyToCooperate@orr.gsi.gov.uk] 
Sent: 03 August 2015 15:09
To: Ruth Goudie
Subject: RE: Canterbury District Local Plan Publication Draft 2014

Dear Ruth,

Thank you for your letter dated 27.7.15 with regard to the Canterbury District Local Plan. I can confirm that the Office Of Rail and Road is happy with the strategy adopted by the Council.

We note that the Council is in discussions on the Local Plan and its Transport Strategy at a local level with Network Rail and the Southeastern Railway. 

Kind regards 

A Harrison
Planning Executive
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